
 Friday 11th November 2022 

 Dear fantas�c TGS students, 

 I am pleased to share the report from the 2-day Sec�on 8 (ungraded*) Ofsted inspec�on last month.  I 

 wrote to your parents this morning to share this excellent news, but I wanted you to see the report as 

 well before it is published on the Ofsted website next week. 

 This is a great report which reflects some of the fantas�c work you do every lesson, every day.  Your 

 staff and I are very proud of you. 

 Regards, 

 Mr Parkinson 

 Headteacher 

 PS - Whilst wri�ng, well done to all who have been taking mocks this week.  We’ve all been very 

 impressed with your responsibility & resilience. 

 *Notes from Ofsted: 

 When we have judged a school to be good, we will then normally go into the school about once every four years to 

 confirm that the school remains good. This is called an ungraded inspec�on and it is carried out under sec�on 8 of the 

 Educa�on Act 2005. We do not give graded judgements on an ungraded inspec�on. 
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